
Santa Velez Bio 

I have been a member of St. Michael’s for over 11 years. In 2011, 
Amy Gardner invited me to visit St. Michael’s. When Amy and I 
spoke, I was ready to find a new church and worship with a 
community of faith that I thought would be welcoming and a 
good match for me. I started attending worship services, and 
attended classes for new parishioners with Father Alan 
Sutherland. In June of 2010, I became a member of St. Michael’s. 
On June 2, 2019, I was received into the Episcopal Church by 
Bishop Ed. I have participated in or volunteered for the following 
ministries: Wicked Women, Wise Women, Book Club, Book Sales, 
Christmas Dinner, ECW Retreat, Food and Shelter for Friends, 
Garage and Rummage Sales, Laundry Love, and greeter. At St. 
Michael’s I feel welcomed, connected, respected, and spiritually 
nurtured. 


